
 

     
  

                  Friday 19th November 2021 

  

 
 

Dear parents, pupils, governors, staff and parishioners,  
 

Wow what a busy week it has been! Anti – bullying week; Year 5/6 being our first class to go out on a school trip since 

COVID and then them enjoying an Anglo Saxon experience day today and also - a visit from Ofsted!  

 

As you are all aware, we had our overdue Ofsted inspection on Tuesday after receiving the call on Monday. Although I 

am not allowed to give any details of the final report yet until it is published, I am allowed to express how unbelievably 

proud I am of every single member of staff, every child and our wonderful Governors. Tuesday was a real opportunity 

to tell the story of our little school and I believe we did that and most importantly, we did it as one big team. I would 

like to say a huge thank you to you - our parent community - for filling in the questionnaires online and for the parents 

that spoke to the inspector on the gate in the morning, but also for the love and support we felt on the day.  

 

I absolutely adore this school and have the deepest pride being Headteacher here. This week (just as any other) instilled 

that awe I have of my team and our school community even more! I am looking forward to sharing our report with you 

as soon as it has been published; which we are hoping will be before Christmas.  

 

Year 5/6  

Our Year 5/6 class have had an exciting week with a trip to St Chad’s 

cathedral and an Anglo Saxon experience day. Yesterday they had the 

opportunity to visit the cathedral, which is the Mother Church of the Arch 

Diocese of Birmingham. 

The children had a great 

day learning about the 

Cathedral and its vast 

history.  

 

Today we would like to say 

thank you to Verity for 

coming in to bring the 

children’s Anglo Saxon 

topic to life.  

 

The children particularly  

enjoyed making their own 

jewellery.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

PTA Reminders for next week 

We are really looking forward to our Christmas Market next Friday. I know the PTA are working incredibly hard to 

make it a wonderful event.  

 

Wednesday is a non-uniform day so children can bring in bottles or chocolates please to go towards the market.  

 

 

School Lottery 
Congratulations to Mrs H, last week’s winner!  

https://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/lottery/school/our-ladys-primary-school-princethorpe  
 

 

 

https://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/lottery/school/our-ladys-primary-school-princethorpe
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Workers of the Week 
 
 

           

 

Attendance and Punctuality  

Whole school: 95.6% 

Saint Joseph 

N/R 

Y1/2 Y3/4 Y5/6 

99% 99% 98.% 97% 

 

Next Week at a Glance:        
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Twitter/Facebook For up to date information and sharing what we are up to - keep an eye on our Twitter feed 

@OurPrincethorpe and Facebook Page – Our Lady’s Primary School, Princethorpe @OurPrincethorpe 

 

                  

Workers of the Week   

 

Year N & R Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 

 

Georgia 

 

Zoe 

 

Hugo 

 

Hugo 

 

Jessica S 

 

Whole Class 

Date 

 

Time Activity 

Mon 22nd November 

 

3.15 – 4.30pm Football  

Tues 23rd November 

 

3.15pm- 4.15pm Art Club  

Wed 24th  November 

Non Uniform Day – 

Bottles & Chocolates 

9am 

3.15 – 4.15pm 
Music Lessons with Mr Roe 

Dodgeball KS2  

 
Thurs 25th  November 3.15 – 4.15pm 

 
Years 1&2 Ninja Warrior Club 

 
Fri 26th  November 

 

3 – 6.30pm Christmas Market 

(No Irish dancing) 

I hope that you all 
have a lovely 

weekend. 
 

 
 

Mrs R Batson 
Headteacher 

 
 


